
The Canoncito Band of Navajos Health Center, Inc. 

Hereby Announces the Vacancy of 

One (1) Board of Directors Member 
Applications accepted from May 24, 2021 to June 11, 2021 @ 3:0pm MSDST 

The Canoncito Band of Navajos Health Center, Inc. (CBN Health Center) is currently accepting 

Letters of Interest with a Resume/Application for one (1) position on its Five (5) member Board 

of Directors.  The position will fill a 3-year term beginning July 2021 to March 2024. 

The CBN Health Center is a well-established PL 93-638 Tribal Organization that provides health care 

services to the To’Hajiilee community and is a 501c3 Non-Profit Corporation. 

The CBN Health Center is looking for a person with a professional background in the health care 

industry, the ability to pass a background check, attend monthly meetings and special meetings as 

necessary.  The Corporate Bylaws require the individual to be a member of the Canoncito Band of 

Navajos.  The Bylaws prohibit current CBNHC Employees and/or individuals removed from the 

CBNHC Board of Directors or other To’Hajiilee Community Boards or organizations.  Potential 

appointees shall not serve in any capacity on any other boards or Commissions within the 

CBN/To’Hajiilee Chapter.  

The qualified board director will have expertise and knowledge in one or more of the following areas: 

 Direct work experience with health care

 Experience with local, Navajo Nation, State and Federal law

 Knowledge of a PL 93-638 Tribal Business Operations and the Funding sources

 Knowledge of business administration or business operations

 Financial and Accounting knowledge

 Educational experience

This Board of Director position will be appointed for a three (3) year term beginning July 2021 and end 

in March 2024. Qualified applicants will be reviewed by the remaining Board of Directors.  The Board 

of Directors may interview qualified applicants. Board selection shall be by majority vote and final 

appointment by Board Resolution.   

If interested: email or deliver in person to the CHR Building, letters of interest, and 

board application and/or resume to:  CBN Health Center, Inc., ATTN: Cindy Browning, 

CEO, PO Box 3338, Tohajiilee, NM 87026 or email cindy.browning@cbnhc.org 

Letters of Interest, applications and/or resumes must be RECEIVED by 3PM MSDST on 6/11/2021.  

All hand delivered applicants will be stamped in as received and a copy of date stamp will be 

given to applicant. Emailed applicants will receive an email confirmation of receipt. 

PO Box 3338, To’Hajiilee, NM 87026 
Phone (505) 908-2307 / Fax (505) 908-2310 
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